
 
 

 
From: Lori Withrow [mailto:LWithrow@southernallen.com]  
Sent: Friday, October 14, 2011 11:13 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: KTVV-LP 
 
Mr. Habib –  
 
The STA for KTVV-LP is for digital and the emission mask is stringent. 
 
Thanks so much for your help! 
 
 
Lori E. Withrow 
 Allen & Withrow P.O. Box 17248 Little Rock, Arkansas  72222 Telephone (501) 227-2000 Facsimile (501) 707-1214 
This communication is from a debt collector and any information obtained may be used for that 
purpose. 
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